NOTICE OF HEARING ON PROPOSED VARIANCE REQUEST


The City of Heidelberg, MN will consider a proposed Land Use Variance request regarding the sidewall height maximum of an outbuilding submitted by Tim & Breanna von Neupert at 18028 Willies Way, described as: LOT 17.440.0110, Block 20. The hearing will take place during the regular monthly meeting at the Heidelberg City Hall building on September 13,2021 at 6:00 p.m. 


